
As the year comes to a close, we at What Is On My Ballot
want to reflect on our work in 2024, as well as our plans for
the year ahead. Our organization was launched in
November of this year, and we established initial plans for
voter advocacy throughout December. We are very excited
to kick off the New Year in 2025 and start our campaign
for informed voting!
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Year in Review

2025 will be the first year of full operations for What Is On
My Ballot, and we have some exciting plans for outreach!
Over the coming months, we will begin reaching out to
county governments in various locations across America to
introduce biographies and other valuable information about
candidates into the election process. More details about our
work in governmental outreach will be coming soon as we
get started!

Our Plans for 2025
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We’re just getting started, and you can join us on our journey to revitalize America’s
democracy by working with us! Sign up to volunteer by filling out the form at
WhatIsOnMyBallot.org/Volunteer-With-Us, and spread the word!

Get Involved!


